EMU Board of Regents

Public Communications

201 Welch Hall

Tuesday, September 18, 2012 at 1 p.m.

SIX PEOPLE HAVE REQUESTED TO SPEAK - as of September 17, 2012

SIX CONFIRMED SPEAKERS — 5 minutes each

I

Dr. Mary Schneider and Dr. Amy Knopps (EMU Marching Band) — Present new marching
band uniforms and speak to the overall outcome of the project

Laura Schulz and Stacy Morris (Young Alumni Council) — Update on the Young Alumni
Council

Howard Bunsis (EMU-AAUP) — Contract Negotiations

Matthew Norfleet (Student Government) — Priorities of Student Government

Desmond Miller (Student Government) — Special thanks to Board of Regents

Katie Mercer (EMU Dare to Dream and the Latino Student Association) — EMU Dare to
Dream organizer/EMU Residency Policy



